September 14, 2010
President and Members 

City Council

City of Pittsburgh
Pittsburgh, PA  15219

RE: Travel Authorization for Non-City Employees
Dear President and Members of Council:


Permission is requested for Lauren Byrne, member of the Lawrenceville Weed and Seed Steering Committee and Liz Kanche, member of the West Pittsburgh Communities Weed and Seed Steering Committee to travel to Cleveland, Ohio on October  12, 2010 to attend the Reclaiming Vacant Properties Conference. The Conference will be held on October 13 -15, 2010.  It will provide training related to learning about the policies, tools, and strategies to catalyze long-term, sustainable revitalization.

Total cost of this trip will not exceed $1,117.40 payable from Organization 102000, Fund 2460, Sub-class W2009, Account 566100, Budget Year 2010 to cover the cost of conference registration, lodging, use of personal automobile, parking, and per diem expenses. 

The Conference is sponsored by the Center for Community Progress and Neighborhood Progress, Inc. and will focus on building the knowledge, leadership, and momentum to reclaim vacant and abandoned properties to foster thriving neighborhoods




Sincerely,





Daniel D. Regan




Acting Mayor, City of Pittsburgh

